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Dear Lawmakers, 

 

This is going to lead to people being signed up to vote who have no business voting 

just like with the DMV auto voter system which has led to illegal immigrants being 

registered in every state that runs that kind of system. It will be even worse with auto 

voter systems for college students which will not only register illegal immigrants and 

criminals/mentally unstable, but it will assuredly register people who are already 

registered to vote in other states. This is pure stupidity folks. Leave the registering to 

vote process to those who want to vote and are in fact eligible to. Please vote NO on 

SB-1577. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt  

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 

 


